

Daily Announcements

- Congratulations to Maia Sternfeld-Dunn, who competed at Wisconsin's Poetry Out Loud State Finals this past weekend in Madison. Maia recited three poems, including "Among Women" by Marie Ponsot, "To Madame Curie" by Alice Moore Dunbar-Nelson, and "Breaking [News]" by Noon Hindi. This was Maia's first year competing in POL, and she earned third place among Wisconsin's best performers. Way to go, Maia!
- The University of St. Thomas will be in Student Services on Wednesday, March 13th during ELT.
- The Marines will be in Student Services on Wednesday, March 13th during both lunches.
- Any Sophomore's interested in signing up for the Youth Leadership Eau Claire Program please stop into Student Services for information or go to the following link www.eauclairechamber.org, online registration is now open until Friday, May 3rd.
- Any individual wishing to purchase Big Rivers Conference Champions T-shirt for the Boys Basketball Program should see Mr. Brieske in room 1735. The cost of the T-shirt is \$20, and supplies are limited.
- The Physical Education Department is in need of certified lifeguard for 3rd hour this semester. Pay is \$12 per class period. Please email Mrs. Winkler (kwinkler@ecasd.us) if you are interested.
- Juniors and Seniors interested in taking the Armed Services Vocational Aptitude Battery (ASVAB) test may sign up here, or you can stop down in Student Services to sign-up. The deadline to sign up by is Friday, March 15th. The test will be on Thursday, March 21th in Room 1235.
- Students! Are you interested in a career in STEM? Sign up in Student Services to meet Alexis Kringle, Project Coordinator and CAD Technician at River Valley Architects. She will be visiting Memorial on Tuesday, March 19th in the Little Theater during ELT. By signing up and attending, you will have the opportunity to win free food coupons from McDonalds, Culver's, Dominos, and Buffalo Wild Wings, along with Starbucks Tumblers and free Micon movie tickets. You can register through the following link: https://forms.office.com/r/unJaDsrKmz
- There are still a limited number of 2023 yearbooks available for purchase. They are \$55 and a check should be written out to MHS Yearbook, with '2023 Yearbook' written on it. Please give all the checks to Mrs. Campbell de Loyo in 1855.

Have a great day, Old Abes!